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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Catholic Education Western Australia (CEWA) provides all schools with regular updates 

about developments in the COVID-19 Coronavirus event that is unfolding in Australia, 

and accordingly we will relay relevant information to our communities. 

 

We are pleased to report that to date there have been no students or staff in any 

Western Australian Catholic schools diagnosed with the COVID-19 Coronavirus. 

 

Government guidelines regarding travel self-isolation are updated regularly, and if you 

are planning for or returning from international destinations please keep us informed 

so that we can provide advice on school attendance.  Latest updates about travel 

restrictions and precautions can be assessed at the links below. 

 

Smart Traveller – Destination Specific Advice 

 

Healthy WA Coronavirus Information 

 

The College has formulated a Response Plan to deal with further developments in the 

COVID-19 Coronavirus situation in Western Australia.  If there are school closures, 

educational programs will continue to be provided, and you will receive further 

information about this. 

 

Regards 

 

 
 

Frank Norton 

PRINCIPAL 

  

 

 

 

 

https://www.smartraveller.gov.au/
https://healthywa.wa.gov.au/Articles/A_E/Coronavirus

